
BOURTON-ON-THE-WATER PARISH COUNCIL  
The George Moore Community Centre, Moore Rd, Bourton on the Water, Glos GL54 2AZ 

Tel: 01451 820712 
 

TABLES OF FEES, PAYMENTS AND SUMS fixed and settled by the Parish Council of Bourton-on-the-Water 
acting as Burial Authority for the Parish of Bourton-on-the-Water, effective 7th December 2022. 
 

 
Exclusive right of burial fee – Purchase of plot for 75 years 
Full size burial 
 
Ashes 
 
Interments (NB: The fees indicated do not include the digging of the grave and apply to 
each interment in a burial plot) 
For the interment of: 

 
 
           £180 
 
           £100 

 Parishioners  and 
Residents 

 A stillborn child, or of a child whose age did not exceed one month:                          
         

Nil 

A child up to 12 years of age:         
                      

Nil 

A person over 12 years of age:     
(includes automatic levelling of graves after 12 months) 
                        

 £420 

The cremated remains of a person over 12 years of age:                                          
           

 £140 

Scattering of ashes in the Ashes Garden Nil, subject to written 
application 

 
Monuments, Gravestones, Tablets and Monumental Inscriptions: 
(For the right to erect or place on a grave in an approved form): 
 

 

A Headstone 
 

 £140 

A Memorial plaque, either in the cemetery or in the Garden of Remembrance or on the 
circular bench on the Village Green 
 

 £100 

Additional Inscription 
 

 £50 

A Vase 
 

 £50 

Search fee of the Burial Register for one year 
 

 £50 

Memorial plaque in Ashes Garden 
 

 Price on application 

Memorial Bench, including fixing and maintenance in perpetuity  
 

 Price on application 

 
Reservations: 
 

 

Reserved Grave 
 

Applications not 
currently accepted 

 

Reserved Cremated Remains Plot 
 

 £154 

Reserved Ashes Garden Plot 
 

 £17 

 
 

Applications relating to burials, interments and memorials for non-residents will be subject to separate 
application to the Council and, if approved, fees would normally be double those payable by residents. 

 
 


